
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
On Tuesday the Year 2 children shared all their lovely learning about the 
Merrymaid of Zennor in their Sharing Assembly. We are all waiting in 
anticipation for their seeds to grow! Thank you Mr Morse. 
 

Thank you to all the Year Four children who went down to Pre-School on 
Tuesday afternoon to run a Multi-skills Sports Festival. Mrs Evans said that 
you were all exceptional role models for the younger children. Well done 
to all of you! 
 

Year Six have had the most wonderful week at PGL Marchants Hill. Mrs 
Dodson, Mrs Roberts, Mr Tilley, the PGL group leader and I were incredibly 
impressed with the resilience, teamwork and determination the children 
displayed throughout the range of activities that they took part in. The day 
trip to Harry Potter Warner Brothers Studio Tour was also a real highlight. 
Thank you for being such wonderful ambassadors for our school. Thank 
you also to Mrs Dodson, Mrs Roberts and Mr Tilley for giving up their time 
to attend this trip and thank you to the PTCA who bought the children an 
ice-lolly to say a huge ‘well done’ for completing their SATs! 
 

I hope that you all enjoyed Sports Day as much as we did? It was so lovely 
to see all the children actively working hard to win points for their houses. 
The hard effort from everyone resulted in there only being 11 points 
between fourth and first place! Congratulations to Longships who won 
overall. Well done to everyone for taking part – including our toddlers and 
parents!  
 

Today we say a fond farewell to Mrs Martin who is moving on to pastures 
new. We will miss you Mrs Martin – thank you for everything you have 
done for our children, staff and parents – your new place of work is very 
lucky to have you! 
I hope you all have a wonderful half term and look forward to seeing you 
on Monday 3 June for our final half term of the academic year. Where has 
the time gone?..! 
 

Best wishes 
Miss Lock 

School week commencing 20 May 

92.2% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 
Joint 1st place is Year 1 and Year 5 
with 96.6%! 
There were no classes with over 97% 
this week. I hope you all get better 
over the half term! 

 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key Dates 
 

Monday 27 May – Friday 31 May – Half Term 
Friday 19 July – term finishes at 1:30pm 
INSET DAYS (no children) – Monday 22 – 
Thursday 25 July 

Other dates 
Tuesday 11 June – Year Six Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 18 June – Year Four Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 2 July – Year Foundation Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 9 July – Year Five Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 29 June 11:30-4pm 

24 May 2019 

Devoran Village Hall needs your help! 
Devoran Village Hall is a great space for 
workshops, fundraising events, parties etc, but 
it would be really helpful to know if you, the 
community, would like something different 
from the hall?  
Please complete the short survey below to help 
guide us in the right direction. 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/KYRHFTS 
If you are willing to volunteer for the village 

hall events, please contact Sue Bearcroft on: 

sueandmikebearcroft@gmail.com 

 

 

Sports Day 2019 Results 
Longships – 265 points 
Trevose - 258 points 
Godrevy – 257 points  
Pendeen – 254 points  
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